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Message from Editor 

We are delighted to present Vol. 17 No. 2 (July - December 2023) of the Journal of 

Sinology, marking a significant milestone in our journey towards establishing an international 

standard academic journal.     

This Vol. 7 No. 2 (July - December 2023) issue of the Journal of Sinology is enriched 
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that delve into various facets of Chinese studies. These include: six articles explore into 

Linguistic Analyses and Pedagogy, these articles that delve into the intricacies of language, 

its acquisition, and teaching methodologies; four articles about Cultural and Media Analyses 

that explore cultural beliefs, media portrayals, and literary critiques, offering a window into 

societal perceptions and narratives; and one article on Educational Feasibility and 

Cooperation that focuses on the potential for educational collaboration and the feasibility 

of new academic programs. 

Our unwavering mission is to disseminate high-quality research that serves the 

Chinese studies research community. We are deeply grateful to all authors who have chosen 

the Journal of Sinology as their platform to share their work. Our heartfelt appreciati on 

extends to the scholars on our editorial board and our editorial office team for their 

dedication and meticulous efforts. The insightful reviews and feedback have been 

instrumental in enhancing the quality of our published articles.  

We also wish to acknowledge the continuous support from the Sirindhorn Chinese 

Language and Culture Center and the School of Sinology at Mae Fah Luang University in our 

publishing endeavors.  

Thank you for being a part of our journey, and we hope you find this issue both 

enlightening and engaging. 

 
 


